
 
  

IOWA STATE BANK SCHOLARSHIP AWARDED BY  
NORTHWEST IOWA COMMUNITY COLLEGE FOUNDATION 

 

Hannah Aardema, Rock Valley, and Austin Maassen, Rock Valley, have been 

awarded Iowa State Bank Scholarships by the Northwest Iowa Community 

College Foundation. These scholarships are funded annually by Iowa State Bank. 

Both students were selected due to their academic achievement and potential for 

success. Hannah is an Administrative Secretarial student and Austin is a 

Business student this fall. 
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